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Environmental Education Expansion: Piedmont Environmental 
Alliance Inc is expanding their environmental education 

programming across Forsyth County with a 2024 Ribbon of Hope 
grant. This initiative aims to reach more students and enhance their 

understanding of environmental issues.
The science, technology, engineering, and math (STEM) 

programming will impact students from kindergarten to twelfth 
grade, providing them with valuable knowledge and skills in these 

areas.  The program is expected to serve several thousand students 
during the year, significantly increasing student engagement and 

participation in environmental education.
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